
Sgt Paul MacMillan, CD 

Sgt Paul MacMillan was recruited Sep 2005 in Montreal QC. He attended recruit training at CFLRS in 

Saint-Jean QC and QL3 at CFSME in Gagetown NB. Upon completion of QL3, he was posted to 1 CER 

in Edmonton on 1 Sep 2006. He deployed to Afghanistan Feb to Sep 2008 as part of TF 1-08. On 

returning, he was employed as a Sect 2IC.  

In 2010, he attended IEDD Operator training at CFSME in Gagetown NB. Sgt MacMillan was 

employed as an IEDD team member at 1 CER until Jul of 2012 when he was posted to 4 ESR 

Gagetown NB. He was promoted to Sgt in Jan 2013 and posted back to 1 CER Jul 2013.  

Sgt MacMillan will be released on 15 Sep 2018. After release, he will be attending the Emergency 

Management program at NAIT. 


